
I firmly oppose SB210.  I do not wish to return to in-person voting in Oregon, nor do I support 
the requirement to show ID when voting or requesting a ballot.  The State already verifies 
citizenship at the time of voter registration, and the rates of voter fraud in Oregon are absurdly 
low (.00006% rate), making clear that this proposed law’s aim is not election security but a 
naked attempt at voter suppression. 


